

A new knitting group — Knit and Chat — is now meeting every Tuesday from 10 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. at the Ann Farwell branch in Milford. All levels of knitters are welcome. Come learn from experienced knitters or just come to knit and chat!

Families with children might want to circle Saturday, October 11th on their calendars when all branches of the library will be celebrating "Star Wars Reads Day" from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. This is an international event, launched by Lucas Film and its publishing partners. It combines reading and the popular theme 'Stars Wars', a subject that has brought many reluctant readers to discover books. Stop in to the library to take part in a cosmic craft, show off your *Star Wars* costumes, and read or check out one of our many *Star Wars* titles.

Those interested in learning how to use computers and computer programs will benefit from the new large screen television that will facilitate group computer training. If you would like to get more comfortable using computers, want to learn about social media, new software, or how to download books free from Overdrive - the library's e-book consortium library - let us know. You can receive one-on -one training or get together with a few friends and we can tailor the training to whatever is of interest.

The new large screen also means we can screen some online documentaries. Anyone interested in having a monthly documentary showing, possibly followed by discussion, please contact me, or let a staff member know.

Speaking of films, DVD movies in the collection are becoming increasingly popular, and we are now expanding the selection to meet the demand. If there is a particular movie or show on DVD that you would like us to purchase, you can request it through staff at the desk (just as you can with books), or contact Barb Sweet at 613-476-5962 or by e-mail: bsweet@peclibrary.org.

Finally, the library will be hosting a paper lantern-making workshop on Saturday, November 1st from 12 noon to 3 p.m. Workshops are being held at various locations throughout the County in preparation for the Firelight Lantern Festival being held on November 15th at the Crystal Palace.

To register for the lantern making workshop at the Milford Town Hall, please e-mail: crenaud@peclibrary.org to reserve a space, or call 613-476-5962. There is a charge of \$10 per lantern



Open daily from 10:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. until Thanksgiving Monday.

Open weekends from 11:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. until Christmas or please telephone; we are often nearby and available.

3271 County Road 13

613.476.4785 613.476.1785

The new math 2014:

- Q: If you have four pencils and seven apples, how many pancakes will fit on the roof?
- A: Purple. Because aliens don't wear hats.

that can be paid on November 1st. Small Pond Arts is facilitating the workshops.

The library has a large number of events at all branches of the library, but due to space limitations and how many people attend events, many of these are held at the main branch in Picton. Please visit the online calendar of events at: www.peclibrary.org, or check the Whattam's events calendar in the newspapers for all events.

If there is an event of interest that you would like to have replicated at the Ann Farwell branch, or if there is any special program you would like brought to this branch, please let us know.

Library Hours

 Tuesday
 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.

 Wednesday
 3:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.

 Thursday
 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.

 Friday
 2:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m.

 Saturday
 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.

 Open certain evenings for special

events and club meetings